NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box #655 North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655 Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North Chelmsford Water District was held on December 3, 2018 at the Washington Street Office. The meeting was convened at 6:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and Robert Leavitt, Superintendent Bruce Harper Sr. and Treasurer Daysha Morell.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes from the November 5, 2018 Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Bruce Harper spoke about the Swain Road Water Tower, and that the interior of the tank will need to be painted. He said that Scott Kelly will be in to speak to him about the scope of the work needed and the cost.

There is still no word about the water quality on Well #3.

Our next Meeting will be January 7 2019 at 6:00 p.m.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. seconded by Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk